
From: Kathy Lawler [mailto:kathylawler1@optonline.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 6:43 PM 
To: tmiller@timmillerassociates.com 
Subject: Kiryas Joel Annexation Request. 
 

To whom it may concern, 
My husband and I purchased our home in Monroe in 2008 as the place where we planned to raise 
our family. Since the request from Kiryas Joel to annex 507 acres from Monroe into the village 
of Kiryas Joel, we are very concerned that the place we will be raising our children in the near 
future, will be very different than the community we purchased our home  in.  We chose Monroe 
to raise our family for the rural nature of the community, great schools and reasonable taxes. 

I am concerned that the possibility of this annexation and multitude of negative ... 
 

 

Kathleen Lawler 
Resident of the town of Monroe. 

 


